
Excited to Share ECEC News for January 27, 2024



Catholic Schools Week - 
Rolling Out the Red Carpet for HCA

 We are excited to celebrate Catholic Schools Week January 28- February 2
Send in your donations for the local animal shelter.  Follow each day for 
special activities. 

Monday:       Our CommunityWear any HCASpirit ShirtSpecial Gathering and Dance Party

Tuesday: 
Our Staff

Send a Special Note to 

your teachers

Mass at 8:30 a.m.

HCA shirt or Uniform

Sunday: 

Celebrate Mass with 

your family Wear 

School shirt to Mass

Open House 

11:00--1:00

Wednesday: HCA students are “Out of This World”
Dress Up as an astronaut, space alien, metallic colors or Star WarsSpecial Events for Students 

Thursday: 
Vocations

Dress as your future career

Friday: 
Celebrate our Families
Dress Down in Parents 

Favorite Color or 
Superhero

Mass at 9:30 a.m.



Sunday January 28 Open House   11:00-1:00
Please stop by any of the campuses to take a look around and find out more about HCA.  We 
encourage families to go look at the Primary campus so you can start planning for your child’s next 
step in Catholic education.

Please share our open house event with your friends, neighbors, co-workers and family. Parents 
are HCA’s number one resource for letting families with young children know about our wonderful 
program.  We are always thankful for the referrals and kind words that you share with others. 

ECEC 7748 Mackenzie, 63123
Primary (K-2 grade) 7630 Sutherland Ave. 63119
Intermediate (3rd-5th grade) 8874 Pardee Road 63123
Middle School (6th-8th grade) 12 West Glendale 63119



January: St. Elizabeth of Seton is the founder of the first 
Catholic School in the United States and is the patron 
saint of Catholic Schools. She also worked with many 
sick children and helped them in their time of need. 

                 Saints of the Month January and February

February: St. Brigid is the patron saint 
of babies and children. St. Brigid 
cared for many babies and children 
when they were sick or needed a safe 
place to stay. 



Re-enrollment  Starts February 1, 2024
Families will be asked to re-enroll for the 2024 summer and 2024-2025 school year. Families will 
access documents through their FACTS family portal.  If you want to enroll a new sibling you will 
create a new application for them. We encourage you to do this in February, as the ECEC does 
have an ongoing waitlist for all age groups. Priority is given to members of the 4 Holy Cross 
Academy parishes. 

Mr. Cochran will be sending out a new tuition cost soon. The new rates will take effect July 1, 2024. 
If you are wanting to change your child’s attendance days, this is the time to make that indication. 

New attendance days would possibly start June 1 or August 14 depending on availability. 

We are also hiring for our summer program to help assist our current staff members. Please share 
this information with family and friends looking for summer employment. Resumes can be sent to 
preschool@hca-stl.org 

mailto:preschool@hca-stl.org


Spring Conferences
Early Childhood Conferences will be February 28 from 3:00-6:00 p.m. and March 
1 8:00-12:00. The ECEC campus will be closed to all students 
on March 1 for conferences. 

Teachers will be sending out sign up schedules for conferences.

Looking for Gym & Yoga teacher   
We are still looking for gym and yoga teacher to help during Ms. Holman’s maternity 
leave. March 17 - May 17   3 mornings a week, 8:00 - 11:15 a.m. If you know anyone one 
interested please have them contact, Angie Langhauser.



FAther Daughter Dance



Kindergarten-8th Grade Financial Assistance
https://treasurer.mo.gov/MOScholars/

           Today & Tomorrow Foundation 
K- 8th grade Archdiocese Based Scholarships:  
NEW and RETURNING TTEF students will need 
to apply online

application visit: https://ttef-stl.org/

Cori Scheitlin
Scholarship Coordinator
(314)-792-7735
corischeitlin@archstl.org



                    Diva Dash – Calling All Ladies
Diva Dash is a fun evening for 
Moms, Aunts, Friends and 
Grandmothers of HCA.  Arrive a 
table of 8 people or join 
another table of ECEC moms.   
It is an exciting night in a 
casual space for fun trivia 
questions and “dashing” for 
prices. 

 https://e.givesmart.com/events/Aj7/

https://e.givesmart.com/events/Aj7/?fbclid=IwAR1lBq-ExCK32vXOHuXi6--SMEvpnuvE8Jo6JLzzKSBNr3DWrOtH0WGNSLk


Upcoming Dates:          
January 28    HCA Open House 11:00-1:00 p.m.
January 29- Feb. 2 Catholic Schools Week 
January 29   Picnic Lunch with Parents 11:45
February 1   Registration for 2024-2025 school year starts 
February 2   Family Mass at 8:30 a.m. at ECEC campus 
Feb. 8          Grandparents Day 2 year olds
Feb. 9          Grandparents Day  3 year olds
Feb. 9          Early Dismissal 11:45 a.m.
Feb. 9          Father Daughter Dance  6:00 p.m. at Primary Campus
Feb. 11        Grandparents Day 4-5 year olds 
Feb. 14        Ash Wednesday Mass at 9:30 a.m.
Feb. 19        NO School, President’s Day
Feb. 28        Parent Teacher Conferences 3:00-6:00 p.m.
Feb. 29        Happy Leap Year,  HCPA Dress Down Day
March 1        NO School,  Parent Teacher Conferences 8:00-12:00
March 11-15  Spring Break for all students
March 28        Holy Thursday, 11:45 early dismissal ALL children
March 29 & April 1 Closed Easter Holiday (ALL Children) Summer  Dates: 
April 19        No School —Professional Development May 22-27    Closed
May 21        Last Day of 2023-2024 school year May 28         Summer Program opens



Help Needed: 
We are hoping to have someone shorten the pew 
benches to fit along the walls in the foyer. 
This would include cutting and re-attaching 
the end support. Contact the office you are 
able to help with this project. 


